BRISTOL WARREN REGIONAL 
SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING
Monday, July 15, 2019

A meeting of the Bristol Warren Regional School Committee was held on Monday July 15, 2019, at Mt. Hope High School, 199 Chestnut Street, Bristol, RI.   Chairperson Erin Schofield, called the meeting to order at approximately 7:00 PM.  

Present:   Erin Schofield, Chairperson; Adam Ramos, Vice-Chairperson; Brian Bradshaw, Treasurer; John P. Saviano, Secretary;  John C. Bento, Victor Cabral, Sheila O. Ellsworth, Marjorie J. McBride, and Carly N. Reich; and Mary Ann Carroll, Esq., District Solicitor 

OPENING BUSINESS:
The purpose of tonight’s meeting was briefly explained.

MOTION:  Mr. Saviano made a motion to approve the appointment of the new Interim Superintendent; seconded by Mrs. McBride.  The motion passed with an 8-0 vote.

Chairperson Erin Schofield announced that the new Interim Superintendent would be Dr. Jonathan Brice.  She provided a description of his credentials and announced that a Meet and Greet will be held on July 22, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., prior to the School Committee meeting to provide an opportunity for the community to meet Dr. Brice.

ADJOURNMENT:
At 7:04 p.m., Mr. Ramos made a motion to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Mr.Bradshaw.  The motion passed with an 8-0 vote.

Respectfully Submitted,
John Saviano, Secretary

/ds


